
March 5th the day you received Radio Curom happened to be the 

day after Carnaval. If you per chance received us a few hours 

earlier you would have heard the music played by local musicians 

live on trucks and floats as we were broadcasting live from 

the Carnaval parade route. In fact we had 5 different broadcast 

stations along the parade equipped with wireless microphones 

so one tuned to Z-86 wouldn't miss anything as reports were 

broadcast continually from all the sites. It was a fun time 

for allthe staff but also exhausting. 

I will close for now. Thanks again for your excellent 

report. 

Best Wishes and Good DXing. 

Craig Si 

Chie Engineer 
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